
COGCC staff, Kris Neidel on location with Tammie Crossen, Chevron staff to inspect location. Pit was 
currently in use; not lined, oil present, netting/fence appears good, freeboard >2’. Pit is west, north-
west of a stormwater impoundment (see aerial image attached). There is a gate on the stormwater 
impoundment that is kept closed. This impoundment is used as part of the SPCC for the collection 
station. Chevron told COGCC when stormwater accumulates in the impoundment, after it is determined 
that the water is all stormwater, the gate is opened and water allowed to flow to ditches.  











 



 

Arrow is pointing to stormwater gate. 
See impoundment around location.  


